
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
9/10/14  Edition 5 Autumn Term Tel/Fax 01726 850420 email: secretary@bugle.cornwall.sch.uk 

Dear Parents 
To ensure the safety of pedestrians, please could 
you enter and exit the school using the top gate.  
The driveway should not be used by pedestrians to 
enter and exit the school. 
A reminder that if your child is in Reception, Year 1 
or Year 2 they are entitled to receive a free school 
meal, under the government’s new UIFSM scheme.  
Some children are unfortunately bringing in 
unhealthy packed lunches.   
To help your child have a nutritious healthy lunch we 
suggest that a lunchbox include something from 
each of these groups every day: 
Starchy food: eg wholegrain roll, tortilla wrap, 
chapatti, pitta pocket, bagels, breadsticks, pasta, 
cous cous or rice salad. 
Protein: portion of lean meat, fish eg chicken, ham, 
beef, tuna, egg, beans or hummus. 
Fruit and vegetables: Aim for at least 3 portions of 
fruit and vegetables during the school day, eg an 
apple, satsuma, handful of cherry tomatoes, carrot 
sticks, small tub of fruit salad or a small box of 
raisins. 
Dairy products: A portion of semi-skimmed milk or 
other dairy product eg soft/hard cheese, yoghurt or 
fromage frais. 
Healthy drink: eg fruit juice, yoghurt drink or bottle 
of water. 

 
Have a great weekend.  
Tim Wherry,  
Headteacher 

Good to Be Green  Well done to all of the 

children who continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  145 texts were sent 
to parents on Friday, for children that had remained 
‘green’ all week.  Well done!  

Achievers of the Week Ending 3/10/14: 
Reception Austin Quilter 
Year 1  Shaun Crowley 
Year 2  Rihanna Jeffery 
Year 3  Ruby-Grace Stephens 
Year 4  Emerson Hamley 
Year 5  Angel Giles 
Year 6  Tj Colvin 
Class of the Week – Yr 6 & Reception 
Attendance – Year 2 with 93.2% 
Buddy of the Week – Ethan Lee  

Harvest Appeal 
This year, as part of our 
Harvest Festival 
celebrations, we are 
collecting food for St 
Austell Foodbank.   
The donations help to provide three days of 
emergency food and support to local people in crisis.   
We are collecting: 

    
  

  
 inned Tomatoes   

ned)    
  

  
   

 

PE Kit   
Please could you ensure that your child has a PE kit 
in school so that they may participate in PE lessons 
which will take place on: 
Reception Friday PM 
Y1  Monday PM 
Y2  Monday PM 
Y3  Thursday PM 
Y4  Friday PM 
Y5  Tuesday and Thursday PM 
Y6  Tuesday PM 
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Diary Dates: 
13-15/10/14 Y4 Porthpean Outdoor Education 

Residential 
14/10/14 Football/High 5 - away to Trevebyn 
15/10/14 Cross Country at Par 
21/10/14  Football/High 5 - home to St Dennis 
24/10/14 Target Setting Day  

(school closed for children)   
27-31/10/14 Half Term  
3/11/14 Staff Training Day  

(school closed for children) 
5/11/14 PSA Bonfire Night 
11/11/14 Football/High 5 – away to Roche 
12/11/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 
  Cross Country at Par 
14/11/14 BBC Children in Need 
18/11/14 Football/High 5 – home to Nanpean 
19/11/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 
25/11/14 Football/High 5 – away to Luxulyan 
  KS1 children - Coz the Clown  
26/11/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 
  KS2 children - M&M Production of 
  Beauty and the Beast 
2/12/14 Football/High 5 – home to Foxhole 
3/12/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 

            Cross Country at Par 
10/12/14 Family Learning – Story Sacks 
17/12/14 Christmas Dinner 
19/12/14 Last Day of Autumn Term 
  9.15 am Assembly in the Chapel  
5/1/15  Spring Term begins     
16-20/2/15 Half term  
23/2/15 Staff Training Day  

(school closed for children) 
5/3/15  World Book Day 
13/3/15 Red Nose Day 
27/3/15 Last day of Spring Term 
13/4/15 Summer Term begins            
25-29/5/15 Half term  
1-2/6/15 Staff Training Day  

(school closed for children) 
23//7/15 Last Day of Summer Term 

Tubs4Tablets  A reminder that 

we are collecting Flora or Stork 
Tubs4Tablets tokens inside 
promotional tubs of Flora and 
Stork. We need to collect as many 
tokens as possible, these can be 
found on promotional 500g tubs of Flora Original, 
Light and Buttery and Stork (subject to availability). 
Hand us your tokens… Just 50 tokens will get our 
school one brand new Samsung Galaxy Tab 7.0”  
Wi-Fi 8GB tablet so help us to claim as many as we 
can.   

So start collecting now and help Bugle School 
take a big step towards inspiring learning in the 
classroom. 

School Admissions  Do you have a child who 

was born between 1st September 2010 and 31st 
August 2011? 
If so, you must apply for a place in a reception class 
for that child by 15th January 2015, even if he/she 
already has an early years or nursery place at your 
preferred primary school. 
Transfer to Secondary School - deadline for 
applications is 23:59 on 31st October 2014 
For more information or to apply online: 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 
The online system is quick, simple and secure. 
You can make changes right up to the deadline 
The system will generate an immediate confirmation 
email that your application has been submitted 
successfully.  You will receive your child’s allocation 
details via email on the allocation date so you don’t 
have to wait for the post.  

Free School Meals and Pupil Premium   
Do You Qualify?  
From September 2014, all KS1 
children (Reception, Year 1 and 2) 
are eligible to receive free school 
meals.  However, if you are in 
receipt of one or more of the benefits listed below 
and do not receive Working Tax Credits, the school 
could benefit from Pupil Premium funding to support 
your child just by filling in an application form.  
Application forms are available from the school 
office. 
To qualify you must be in receipt of one of the 
following benefits:  

 

ased Jobseeker’s Allowance  

Allowance  

more than £16,190  

 

 and Asylum 
Act 1999  
Please note, if you are in receipt of Working Tax 
Credit, you do not qualify for Free School Meals, 
even if your income is below £16,190. 

If you are entitled to Free School Meals, but are not 
claiming them, forms can be obtained from the 
school office.  

 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions

